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Dear Parents,

Yesterday was not a day we were looking forward to as we said goodbye to our

Year 6 children, although we did have a lovely leaver’s service with a really

special contribution from all of the children. We wish them all the very best

and look forward to hearing how they are getting on. We are especially looking

forward to catching up with them at Mattishall Golf Club tonight and hearing

about the first day.

Thank you so much to the Friends of

Yaxham Primary School for funding the

purchase of the leaver’s hoodies which

I know the children loved! Many have

been wearing them from the moment

they were given out!

I had a super day out with the

Reception children on Friday, taking

part in the Sports Partnership Tennis

Festival. They all worked so hard and

behaved beautifully! A special well

done to Theo for winning the Games

Value Award

for ‘Passion.’

mailto:office@yaxham.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.yaxhamprimaryschool.co.uk


Special Awards last week

Hedgehog Class Annabelle for working incredibly hard

and making good progress in all of her learning

All of KS2 for their amazing contribution to the production

‘Robin

Writer of the week Ruari for his descriptive language

Book of the Week Thank you to Ruari and Briela for

sharing their books this week. Jack H and Ebony have been

chosen for next week.

Other messages

Open Evening

Thank you to those of you who came along to look around and to meet teachers

to discuss reports. For those of you who got in touch for a separate

appointment, we will be in touch as soon as possible to arrange this.

Fundraising

A huge thank you to you all for your support with our non-uniform day on

Friday, the swim school has raised an amazing £3000 now! I am sure you will

join us in wishing the family all the very best and hope that the funds raised

will go to making their life a little easier at such a difficult time.

Fox Class would also like to thank Mr Neave for doubling their funds raised,

enabling them to have a wonderful end of term party!



Disco

Thank you to all of the families who were able to support the disco and to all of

the friends who gave up their time to provide such a lovely evening for our

children. Sadly, in the end of term tiredness and excitement, some of the

children’s behaviour fell short of what we would expect. We will be looking at

this for future events and reminding children and families of our expectations

beforehand so that everyone can enjoy themselves.

Household Support Fund Vouchers

I am pleased to be able to send out further vouchers for June and July. You will

receive a further voucher for August during the holiday. At the moment the

plan is for these to continue until October. I will let you know if there is any

change after that.

Just a reminder that children will be bringing lots of bits and pieces home over

the next few days so please make sure they have a strong bag in school.

Best wishes,

Jennie Müller

Headteacher

Dates for your Diary:

2024

Wednesday 17th-Friday 19th July - Year 6 Transition Days to Neatherd and Northgate High
Wednesday 17th July - Transition Morning
Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 Leavers event Mattishall Golf Club 4.30-6.15pm
Friday 19th July 2024 - End of term












